

Oasis Academy Johanna Class Newsletter

Little Rainbow Class - Spring 1, 2023

Dear parents and carers,

Happy New Year. I hope you all had a relaxing break and feel well rested. and ready for the year ahead.

This half term we will be learning all about Traditional Tales; such as Goldilocks and the Three Bears. We will also be learning about people who help us at home, in school and the wider community. If anyone knows anyone who helps in the community, be it a nurse, carer or police officer and would like to come in and visit, please let us know.

Many thanks Jeanette and Sara



Communication and Language

We will be learning to:

- Listen to stories with pictures
- Answer questions about a story
- Understand 'why' questing
- Retell a story using a , role play and small world puppets



Our topic for this term is **Traditional Tales** and **People Who Help Us**



Personal, Social, Emotional Development

We will be learning to:

- Work together
- Keep trying when challenges happen
- Talk about what we are good at



Physical Development

We will be learning to:

- Build a house using large construction
- Use scissors and writing equipment with a comfortable grip



Literacy

We will be learning to:

- Join in with repeated phrases in a story
- Draw our favourite part of a story Talk about our favourite part of the story and



Understanding the World

We will be learning to:

• Investigate the texture of different materials including porridge

Role play enhancements of a variety of people who help us



We will be learning to:

· Develop stories using role play and small world equipment.

• Paint portraits of characters from the story using paintbrushes, fingers and other tools

Expressive Art and Design

Maths

This term we will be learning to count accurately to 3 and solve problems within the numbers to three.

We will be recognising numerals and linking them to amounts, and identifying which numbers are more or less.

Dates for Spring 1

Wed 4th January	First Day back at school
	lalf Term Holiday h - Friday 17th February 2023
Mon 19th February	Children return to school

Homework

Please continue to read a story every day with your child, ask them to join in if there are repeated words, phrases or rhymes in the story, or guess what might happen next.

Help your child to be independent by asking them to do little jobs for you and themselves for example getting their shoes and putting them on, or helping unload shopping

Most important of all, have fun with them.

We still have full and part time places in Nursery - if you know anyone who needs a place, either this term or next. Please ring Cara in the office.

Reminders



THURSDAY & FRIDAY - P.E. - Please send your child to school in P.E. Kit.

FRIDAY - Library Day - We will go to the library to change our books.



Books we will be reading







